

## **MEMORANDUM #58**

TO:

UNC Hospitals Attending Physicians, Housestaff, Department Heads,

Nursing staff and Supervisors

FROM:

Yara Park, M.D., Director, Blood Banking and Transfusion Medicine

Herbert C. Whinna, M.D., Ph.D., Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories #CM

DATE:

May 4, 2011

SUBJECT: Transfusion Medicine Services' Downt

Transfusion Medicine Services' Downtime for Computer System Scheduled

Upgrade on Tuesday, May 10, 2011

On Tuesday May 10, 2011, the Transfusion Medicine Services' computer system will have a schedule downtime from 11am until 8pm for a system upgrade. During this time, all testing and administrative functions in the TMS will be done manually. All emergency requests and STAT orders will be handled as they normally are, but all other orders might experience a significant delay in turn-around times. No TMS results will be in WebCIS during this time but will be entered once the computer system is restored.

Please direct any questions to Dr. Yara Park, 966-4011, in TMS.